
Christmas Greetings  

     from Kevock! 

  

November 2013 

  
   
  

What are you going to give Great-Uncle Ethelred? Or 

your sister-in-law in Latvia? Or the grandfather who 

already has a belly-button warmer? 

  

We can make life easy for you with one of our Gift 

Tokens, enabling them to receive their own selection of 

plants, at a time that suits them. 

  

 

  

(Meconopsis punicea) 
 

               

                       

(Primula melanatha) 

      

The Gift Tokens not only solve that tricky 

Christmas present problem, but are also a great idea 

for Birthdays, Anniversaries and general gifts as 

well. 

  

Just go to the web site (www.kevockgarden.co.uk), 

then to the new store (which now uses Paypal) and 

you will see the Gift Token tab on the left. 

  

We will send out plants and Gift Tokens until 

December 18
th

 and then start again on January 6
th

.  

  

We hope that when you have time over the festive season you will have a look at our new 

store amd browse the plant list and enjoy planning your own garden for next year. 

  

Kevock Garden News 

 

There is still lots of action at the nursery and we have just finished sending out the 

Trillium orders. In the New Year we shall be sowing seeds again – an exciting time, as we 

have gathered some wonderful things to sow and these will hopefully be available later in 

the New Year. 

  

It is also the time for planning our displays at Harrogate, Chelsea and Gardening Scotland 

with lots of work going on already. In the New Year we will have our catalogue of bulbs 

and plants for delivery in Spring, flowering from next Summer and you will also be able 

to order these through the new store. 

  

We hope you enjoy the end of this year with good times with family and friends and we 

send our best wishes for a Happy New Year. 

  

Stella and David Rankin and the team at Kevock 
 

 

http://t.ymlp256.net/bapaueujbaoauuuaiabyee/click.php

